
 
Memorial School Book Fair 

Come. Stay. Read A Great Tale!! 
January 22nd-January 26th 

Dear Parents and Families: 
It’s time for the Memorial School’s Scholastic Book Fair!! This is a wonderful opportunity to 
reinforce the importance of reading to students of all ages.  We have a fantastic selection of books 
for our children to choose from.  
 
Student Shopping Days With Their Classes: 
Monday, January 22nd 12:00-2:30 
Tuesday-Thursday 9:00-2:30 
 
Early Parent Shopping: 
Friday, January 26th 8:30-9:00 am 
Make-up shopping and clean up 9:00-9:30 am 
 
Family Night! Tuesday, January 23rd--6:00-8:00 pm 
Calling All Grandparents!! Please join us for a Grandparent Tea on our Family Night! 
Grandparents and grandchildren can enjoy browsing and shopping together while nibbling 
on some tea and cookies.  It's a fun way to "Paws" for a good book! (or two!) 
 
Also, bring an item to donate to the CLAWS Closter Animal Welfare Society and be entered in a raffle 
to win some new books!! 
www.clawsadopt.org  Click on donate link to see what items CLAWS is in need of. 
 
Please check out our Scholastic Book Fair webpage.  You can make purchases online or browse the 
selections.  Invite family members to purchase a book for your child between the dates of January 
17th-January 30th.        

www.scholastic.com/bf/memorial 
 
Send your child's shopping money in an envelope with their name, teacher's name and the amount 
enclosed written on it.  Checks can be payable to Montvale PTO.  We also accept credit cards as 
payment with a parent present.  Please take the time to visit our book fair and support Memorial 
School as it fosters your child's love of reading!! 
 


